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59 DANBURY ROAD WILTON, Connecticut 06897 (203) 762-2401

August 25, 1977

Mr. Allen S. Cabell
License Fee Management Branch
Office of Administration
United States Nuclear Regulatory

Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Dear Mr. Cabell:

We are enclosing a check for $30.00 to cover the difference in the
application fee for a byproduct material license Which we recently
mailed to you.

Thank you for the prompt attention to this matter.

Sincerly,

M. K. Weibel, Ph.D.
Director of R&D
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